
2025 HBYC Board – Need Your Help 

 

Our 2025 club year is right on the horizon. We have to nominate a 

slate of Officers and Directors for the coming year and present it at 

the October General Meeting. The election for the 2025 Board 

is at the November General Meeting.  

Nancy Colson has asked me to be the Chair of the 2025 Nominating 

Committee.  

Many seats on the Board are open and some folks in that position 

are ready to move on. Some Board members are willing to stay if 

nobody wants to take the position.  

The vitality of any organization or club is a function of the interest 

of its members to pitch in and step up as needed. We need some 

folks to step up and take on these positions. There’s plenty of help 

for new Board Members and you will merely take over a 

functioning area rather than have to begin from scratch.  

If we don’t have a person for a Board seat, then we won’t do that 

function until someone steps up. This is critical in Kayak, Race, 

Fleet and Social Directors slots.  

I am posting on the website the Job Descriptions for each position 

on the Board. If you’re interested in a slot, you can read the job 

description and call the current or past director to discuss.  NOTE: 

Positions highlighted in yellow are taken.  

The current status of nominations is posted as a separate document 

on the Nominations page of our website. 

Don Himes 

Nominations Committee Chair 


